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Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events
October 2023October 2023

Fall Curricum themes are centered
around colors, shapes, apples and
pumpkins. During the first couple of
weeks, teachers talked to students
about school rules and emotions.
Students are adjusting to their new
schedules and are happy to be at
school. Our goal is to positively enrich
the lives and learning of young children
in our community. 

    Happy 50th Anniversary!    
Honey Tree opened in 1973

with 46 students and 3
teachers.  There are 150

students enrolled this year. 

10/2-6 Parent/2s Library Trip
10/4-5 Chapel Time 11:30am
10/16-20 School Photos
10/29 Trunk Or Treat 4:30pm
10/30-31 Halloween Parades
9:00am 



Honey Tree is a non-profit preschool, sponsored by and 

an outreach ministry of Holy Trinity Lutheran Church. All 

are welcome at Sunday worship services: 9:30am 

Informal Service, 11:00am Traditional Service. Students

 will also have the opportunity to enjoy a short story, 

song and prayer at Chapel Time with Pastor Erik and 

Pastor Emily each month. Families are welcome to 

attend. The Pastors will visit the students in their 

classrooms as well. Honey Tree and Holy Trinity will be 

hosting our “Trunk or Treat” event together on Sunday, 

October 29 4:30-6:00pm. Call the Church office if you 

would like to decorate your car. All are welcome to attend.

Read more atRead more at myhoneytree.com

Honey Tree HappeningsHoney Tree Happenings
*Parent Interviews will take place during the month of October. Parents will have
a chance to meet with the teachers and share information about your child. 
*Brenda Russett Photography will be on campus the 3rd week of October.
Individual and class photos will be taken. 
*Honey Tree Pumpkin Patch coming soon. Every students will get to pick a
pumpkin to bring home.
*Honey Tree T-Shirts are available in the office for students: $5.00.
*Sign In/Out sheets: Parents should write first and last name when dropping off
and picking up students. It is required by state licensing.  
Tuition is due on the first of the month. There are drop boxes located by the
office and across from the Parent/2s classroom, next to the south yard gate.


